
From: Sofia Herczegh  
Sent: Sunday, May 24, 2020 9:35 PM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: May 27 meeting Submission 
 
  
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
I support paid parking at Lake Wilcox Park, including for residents of Richmond Hill. 
Only charging residents of other towns is unfair and would yield very little revenue. 
Work must be done to manage the shockingly large crowds at Lake Wilcox and 
proiritize safety.   
 
Sofia Herczegh 
116 Olde Bayview Avenue 
 


